
 
 

 

“I understand that the changes resulting from All Things 

New, while necessary, are painful. We still have to respond 

with love to those in need. All of the reasons for your past 

generosity to the Appeal are still valid. We need your help 

so that the Church can respond to people who are suffering 

and who need to hear the good news of the Gospel, 

through the ministries and programs supported by the 

Appeal and outlined on the back of the case statement. In 

spite of these challenges, we must remain united in 

bringing the love and mercy of Christ to our region. I hope 

you will still prayerfully consider a gift to the Annual 

Catholic Appeal, and please be assured of my continued 

prayers for you.” 
 


